
VALE CRICKET CLUB VICE PRESIDENT 2022

Vale Cricket Club is launching a brand-new Vice President scheme 
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In April 2022 we are launching an exciting new scheme at Vale Cricket Club. 
Vale Cricket Club is reaching out to past and present members, along with members of the community, who feel a deep sense of pride of belonging to the club. If you have the desire to be part of our exciting journey, please contribute to the club’s future by joining us as a Vice President.
By becoming a Vice President, the Club may wish to call upon your experience and support to help guide the Club over the coming years. Vale Cricket Club has ambitious plans and is growing its cricket and community engagement to help guarantee the future of the club.
By becoming a Vice President, you will receive the following benefits:
· Reserved place at the following events:
· Annual Vice President lunch at club (worth min £25)
· Annual Vice President dinner at the club with guest speaker (worth min £25)
· Name on the Vice President honours board.
· Access to club member benefits via the club JOYN App
· 10% discount card for drinks at the bar
Vice President events will also raise funds for Velindre Cancer Centre.
To launch our Vice President scheme, we are delighted to announce legendary TV Broadcaster Jim Rosenthal, who will be speaking at the initial lunch on Friday May 13th 2022.
The annual donation for a Vice President is £180 payable by direct debit at £15 per month. The Vice President income will be used to help fund the ground purchase and future projects. With your permission we will look to seek gift aid on your donation as a Vice President.
For more information, please contact Richard Adamec radamec30@gmail.com  07912 747112 or Gareth Andrews gareth@valecricketclub.onmicrosoft.com 07540 079978

How to join as a Vice president: 
[bookmark: _Hlk99910230]Vale Cricket Club has its own App, and this can be downloaded by scanning the QR code below. 
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Once in the JOYN App select the Vale Cricket Club card, navigate to the Vice President tile, and follow the steps to complete your membership.
Thank you very much for support and we look forward to seeing you at the inaugural Vice President lunch on Friday 13th May with Jim Rosenthal. 
Tickets are available on the JOYN App at £25 per person or £250 for a table of 10. Remember, if you have signed up as a Vice President then your ticket is included in your monthly payment.
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